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Google Groups

Request for confirmation of comment submittal for 20-0105-S1

Dan Silver <dsilverla@me.com> May 22, 2020 1:46 PM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Dear Ms Campos

Today I submitted comments via the website for 20-0105-S1.  However, I never received the ‘verification’ link in
my email.  Have my comments been submitted?  Please advise. If not, I place them below for transmittal to the
Council and for placement in the administration record.

Thank you
Dan

___________

May 22, 2010

Dear Mayor and Council:

RE: 2110 Bay Street Mixed Use Project, Case No ENV-2016-3480-EIR

Endangered Habitats League (EHL), a Southern California conservation group, appreciates the opportunity to
comment on this project.  Our concern is over undisclosed and unmitigated impact to bats.  Bats are an
important part of urban and semi-urban ecosystems, where significant remnants of the original wildlife diversity
still survive.  This is particularly the case along the Los Angeles River.  Bat are pollinators and control insect
populations.

The CEQA threshold for significance is that impacts to roosts of bats of any species as significant. The
Bay Street IS and EIR claims "there is no potential habitat." But the City never did a study to show that no
habitat is present, especially in a highly suitable location along the LA River with an abandoned warehouse.
Furthermore, the Natural History Museum has recent records indicating that Western Mastiff bat, a CSC
species, may use the River as a movement corridor. Warehouse eves, etc. are indeed potential habitat, and the
Remington memo of Feb. 2020 provides substantial evidence that impacts may occur.

Demolition and potential loss of roosts should not occur without proper CEQA review.  In this case, there is no
substantial evidence to support a finding of no significant impact.  We request that the City recirculate the EIR
for Bay Capital Fund’s Bay Street Mixed Use Project (Bay Street) to provide the “meaningful public review and
comment” that was precluded when the EIR tiered to an Initial Study that wrongly dismissed key CEQA
Checklist items as “no impact”. 

If impacts are present, mitigation can and must be done.

Sincerely, 

Dan Silver

           

Dan Silver, Executive Director
Endangered Habitats League
8424 Santa Monica Blvd., Suite A 592
Los Angeles, CA  90069-4267

213-804-2750
dsilverla@me.com

https://groups.google.com/a/lacity.org/d/topic/clerk.plumcommittee/JCFHwpOxUWg
https://groups.google.com/a/lacity.org/d/forum/clerk.plumcommittee
mailto:dsilverla@me.com


5/22/2020 Request for confirmation of comment submittal for 20-0105-S1 - Google Groups

https://groups.google.com/a/lacity.org/forum/print/msg/clerk.plumcommittee/JCFHwpOxUWg/YhfJvc6GAAAJ?ctz=5464628_84_88_104280_84_446940 2/2

https://ehleague.org

https://ehleague.org/

